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Zelle Attorneys Cited in Grantham Research
Institute’s 2023 Global Trends in Climate Change
Litigation Policy Report

July 10, 2023

On June 29, 2023, the Grantham Research Institute (GRI) on Climate Change
and the Environment released its annual 2023 Global Trends in Climate
Change Litigation Policy Report. This influential report is an authority on
climate litigation, widely read and cited by civil society organizations,
policymakers, lawyers, judges, financiers, scholars and media worldwide.

Deepa Sutherland, counsel in Zelle's London office, and Dennis Anderson,
senior associate in Zelle's Minneapolis office, were cited in the report for their
article on US climate litigation: "Big Oil Certiorari Denial May Alter Climate
Change Litigation." (Law360, April 26, 2023)

The Grantham Research Institute on Climate Change and the Environment in
London is a world-leading center for policy-relevant research and training on
climate change and the environment.
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